Dear Valued Client,

We are excited to announce that we will be migrating our services to a new cloud-based
infrastructure starting on [Migration Date].

This migration will allow us to enhance the performance, security, and scalability of our
services, ensuring you receive the highest level of service possible.

During this transition, there may be brief interruptions in service. We will notify you in advance
of any scheduled downtime, and our team will be available to assist you throughout the process.

We appreciate your support and understanding as we make this important upgrade. If you have
any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at [Contact Information].

Thank you for being a valued partner.
Sincerely,

[Your Company Name]

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Your Contact Information]



